
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 
SINGAPORE 

 
 

TENDER NOTICE 
 
 

The High Commission of India invites financial bids from qualified 
agencies having experience for repairs/ replacement of the faulty audio 
intercom system of the Auto Gate installed at main entrance, 31 Grange 
Road, Singapore.  
 

Specifications/scope of work is as follows:-  
 

a. To supply and install AIPHONE one to three audio intercom 
system- 1set ( 3 nos)  
 

b. New wiring for the intercom system link to two Security Officers 
room and at Reception.  

 
2.  Financial bids, in sealed covers, may be sent to’ Head of 
chancery, High Commission of India, 31 Grange Road, 239702 
Singapore’ on or before 24-04-2015. 


